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Maid for Each Other
~ Members of the Maid Brigade team wore pink ribbons throughout the menth of October in
recognition of National Breast Cancer Awareness Month. Maid Brigade, a company committed
to providing environmentally-friendly home cleaning services throughout Westchester, Putnam,
Rockland and Fairfield counties, donated $1,000 to Support Connection, the Yorktown-based
organization that provides free support services to women with breast and ovarian cancer.




